A NEW CULTURAL HUB
at LORETTO HEIGHTS

LETS RE-ENVISION ITS FUTURE

7 DENVER  pfeiffer

ARTS & VENUES

Denver Arts & Venues is excited to announce that plans are underway to renovate the

historic theatre and former library on the Loretto Heights campus. Assisting us is Pfeiffer, an
architectural firm known nationally for their expertise in performing arts facilities, along with a
team of Denver-based consultants providing local knowledge and experience.

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

We have the opportunity to create a vibrant cultural hub for the community. To achieve this, we
need your input, helping us answer questions such as:

> What types of programs, activities or cultural events would you like to see here?
> What types of youth programming or education offerings interest you and your family?
> If you’re a performer, artist or educator, how would you like to use the space?

> What features or amenities would make this a cultural destination for your community?

Please join us and the team for an informal gathering to share your ideas

Wednesday, May 3rd, 4:00 - 6:00 PM
in the school cafeteria of

Church of All Saints at 2559 S. Federal Boulevard

This will be the first of many public meetings for this project.
On-site interpreters for Spanish, Vietnamese and ASL.

Light refreshments will be provided.

Learn more about the project at artsandvenues.com/loretto-heights



